
 

The Phillipsburg Housing Authority Board of Commissioners, along with our Management and 

Staff, are deeply saddened and concerned about the tragic events that occurred on Friday, May 

16, 2025 and with the events of Monday May 26, 2025. We extend our heartfelt condolences to 

the family and friends of the victim of the May 16, 2025 incident during this difficult time. 

In the aftermath of the incidents, the Phillipsburg Housing Authority has worked in full 

cooperation with the Phillipsburg Police Department and the Warren County Prosecutor’s Office. 

We promptly provided surveillance video footage and data from our License Plate Reader 

system. This information includes events leading up to, during, and following the incidents, and 

have been turned over to law enforcement to assist in their ongoing investigation. 

We remain committed to the safety and well-being of our residents and community. The 

Phillipsburg Housing Authority will continue to support law enforcement in any way necessary. 

 

 

 


